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From:

Sent:
To:

Allen, Charles D. [CDAllen@coopertire.com]
Wednesday, July 21, 2010 12:56 PM

Shafii, Mo

Subject: RE: Cooper Tire, Missing Report

Mo,

l 5* D. o, (Pf‘ojreSf Qe,"ofﬂ/

Sorry for the delay in responding to your earlier email. With regards to the DO and Mercury report that you identified as being

due in May. It is Cooper’s understanding that, with the acceptance of the PAR in November, the 2009 permit is void.

Consequently, Cooper was not required to provide a report or perform any additional testing. In the meantime Cooper has
sampled its discharge in accordance to the DMRs that it was sent.

This appears to affect Mercury most since the PAR specifies that all references to Mercury are to be removed from the permit
and it is not listed on the DMRs. However, Cooper has been conducting DO tests and has been submitting this data per the
DMRs. You will find a summary of the data that has been submitted below. As you will see all tests have shown the water to be
in compliance with the DO limit as it would have been in the 2009 permit.

Date Dissolved Oxygen (mg/L)
May — October 3.0 mg/L (Instantaneous Minimum)
5/6/09 8.23
6/10/09 7.15
B 7/21/09 8.09
8/20/09 7.97
9/3/09 8.09
10/1/09 8.67
November — April 6.0 mg/L (Instantaneous Minimum)
11/15/09 7.80
11/20/09 8.03
12/8/09 9.66
1/16/10 12.26
2/4/10 14.02
3/1/10 10.63
4/24/10 8.99
May - October 3.0 mg/L (Instantaneous Minimum)
5/9/10 7.95
6/9/10 8.44

If you have any questions, or need anything else in order to complete the revised permit, please let me know. If possible, |
appreciate the opportunity to look through a draft of the revised permit prior to it being submitted for public comment.

Thanks,
Charles

From: Shafii, Mo [mailto:SHAFII@adeq.state.ar.us]
Sent: Thursday, July 08, 2010 3:42 PM

To: Allen, Charles D.
Subject: RE: Cooper Tire, Missing Report

Charles;

11/24/2010
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Thanks you very much for the report. However, the report that was due it was related to D.O. and Hg limits. Are you meeting
those limits? if so, please send a letter by e-mail to stay that you are meeting.

Thanks

Mo

From: Allen, Charles D. [mailto:CDAllen@coopertire.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 08, 2010 3:00 PM

To: Shafii, Mo

Subject: Cooper Tire, Missing Report

Mr. Shafii,

| was forwarded a message from you that there was a missing report concerning Cooper Tire permit # AR0038822.
| believe the message said it was the May 2010 reporting period. Attached is the information. If this is not correct, can you
let me know what reporting period you are missing and | will get it to you.

Thanks,

Charles Allen

Environmental Coordinator
Cooper Tire - Texarkana

3500 Washington Rd.
Texarkana, AR 71854

Phone: (870) 779-4260

Fax: (870) 779-4271

Email: cdallen@coopertire.com

CONFIDENTIAL, PROPRIETARY, AND/OR TRADE SECRET INFORMATION.
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